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Human Rights Commission of Sri Lanka 

 

INTERNSHIPS – JANUARY 2024 

Regional Offices 

The Human Rights Commission of Sri Lanka calls for applications from dynamic 

undergraduates or recent graduates (Aged between 19-29 years) who wish to 

voluntarily support the work of the Commission and obtain training in human rights 

promotion and protection activities, including research.  

 

Applicants with training in law, political science, international relations, or other 

areas of social sciences and humanities will be given preference. Those who can 

demonstrate an active commitment to public interest activities and good writing 

skills would have a distinct advantage.  

 

The internships are for a minimum of 3 months duration and could be served either 

at the Regional Offices or District Office or Sub Offices (refer to HRCSL website 

for locations). 

 

Refer to the HRCSL website for the application. The application must be emailed 

with a copy of the University ID card/ copy of the Degree Certificate to 

internship.hrcsl@gmail.com or before February 09, 2024.  
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